GBS De Bosmier

Dear Partners,

Further to your partnership in Comenius Multilateral Project
" Pleased to meet you",

the Headteacher of GBS De Bosmier in Balen

Ms Greet Snoekx

takes great pleasure in inviting you for the third Project meeting that

will be held in Belgium between 20— 27 May 2013

Welcome to our school and we look forward to meeting you soon.

Yours sincerely

Greet Snoekx
Headmistress
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GBS De Bosmier Streekweg 11, 2490 Balen Belgium 014/813 813 debosmier@telenet.be



